
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

‘Give praise to the Lord, proclaim his name; make 

known among the nations what he has done.’  

Psalm 105:1 

 

As I write this I am so thankful to the Lord.  Last year 

at this time I was in ICU in the Royal Victoria Hospital.  

It has been quite a journey.  I met with the consultant 

who is pleased with my progress and I am going to 

have a medical on 21st June which will guide the final 

decisions and timing of a return to Zambia.   

Teachers are already back at work in Zambia with 

many children coming to our ECE classes.  During the 

few weeks off, teachers were making some activities 

for the children to play with during this term.  

Teachers also had some reading to do which I hope 

has inspired them to use their creativity for the 

benefit of the children in their care.  It is amazing 

that technology these days allows us to do things 

easily across continents, and even reaches rural 

areas! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I have had the opportunity of attending a couple 

of Early Childhood conferences online during the 

last month which has also inspired me with more 

ideas for the teachers!  I hope and pray I can 

return soon to reconnect with the teachers in 

person! 

During my time here, I have reconnected with a 

lot of friends and also made a new church family 

so I feel truly blessed.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

JUNE 2023 

Prayer Points 

• For Diane as she continues to hope that she can 

return to Zambia soon and that the medical will 

be a clear indicator of this. 

• Give thanks for the teachers in Zambia, often 

working in very challenging circumstances with 

few resources, as they encourage our young 

children to learn through play, and help them to 

learn about a loving God who cares for them. 

•  

 

Teachers and cleaner in Mazabuka 


